
  CHARLESTON ELEMENTARY 

December News 
 

SPELLING BEE: The following 4th grade students will compete in 

our School Spelling Bee on Friday morning, December 6th at 9:00 in 

the Doll Means Auditorium located in the Charleston Middle School.  They were the top 5 

participants from their Classroom Spelling Bee!   Good luck Students!! 
 

Taylor Caldwell   Natalie Peugh    Katie York 

Mia Schmitz   Emmalyn Kinsey   Joel Thang 

Tatum Talley   Ellie Clark    Caroline Brown 

Isabella Bell-Whitburn  Barrett Noble    Avery Coughran 

Daisy White    Noah Morris    Emmie Hicks 
 

Our 2nd GRADE CHRISTMAS MUSIC PROGRAM will be presented on Thursday, 

December 12th at 8:30 AM for CES students & staff.  Another Performance is scheduled for that 

evening at 7:00 PM for family, friends and community.  Both programs will be held in the Doll Means 

Auditorium located in the Charleston Middle School.  Come enjoy the program!   
 

Our PTO CHRISTMAS STORE will be open on December 11th, 12th, and 13th.  Students 

will have the opportunity to purchase gifts for their family, friends or themselves!  Your child’s 

teacher will notify you of their shopping time.  There will be a wide variety of gifts ranging in price.  

Please send money in an envelope marked “Christmas Store” with your child’s name and teacher’s 

name on the envelope.  You may also send a list of people that you would like your child to buy for.  

We will be happy to help them shop!  Thanks again for your continued support of our PTO!!  
 

SANTA PICTURES! Santa is coming to town and will be available for pictures on Tuesday 

morning, Dec.17th at 8:00 AM!  Watch for picture order forms that will coming home soon!    

 

HOLIDAY DRESS-UP DAYS: Monday, 16th – Christmas Pajama Day 

Tuesday, 17th – Christmas Accessories  Wednesday, 18th – Favorite Holiday Movie Character 

Thursday, 19th – Christmas Sweater  Friday, 20th – Christmas from Head to Toe 
  

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES will be held on Friday, December 20th at 11:30 AM.  Watch for 

a note from your child’s teacher with more specific details and information.  We will not have a 

student gift exchange; however, students will enjoy special activities and refreshments!  

SCHOOL WILL DISMISS EARLY at 1:00 PM on Friday, December 20th 
. 

NO SCHOOL, Dec 23rd – Jan 3rd as we enjoy our HOLIDAY BREAK!   
(School resumes on Monday, January 6, 2025)    
 

LOST AND FOUND: We have an abundance of items in “Lost and Found” with no names on 

them.  Please have your child check this area if they are missing a coat, jacket, lunchbox, etc.   

All unclaimed items will be donated to charity before we dismiss for the holidays. 

 

HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 


